
        City of Apache Junction 

         Home of the Superstition Mountains 

 

                           
 
DATE:  DECEMBER 17, 2024 
 
TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
  
THROUGH: BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
FROM:   LIZ LANGENBACH, DIRECTOR PARKS & RECREATION   
 
SUBJECT: REJECTION OF PROPOSALS FOR PROSPECTOR PARK DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

RFB #P&R PP DRAINAGE 2024-007 
 

 

On October 19, 2024, the city issued a Request for Bid for drainage improvements. On November 13, 
2024, the city received seven responses: Pacific West LLC, Neve LLC, Primary Construction, Inc., 
Scholz Contracting LLC, W.W. Clyde & Co., Red Point Contracting, Degan Construction. Staff 
reviewed the responses and found that all the vendors were over budget. 

 

Recommendation 

Staff respectfully request to reject all responses for RFB #P&R PP Drainage 2024-007 and go back 
out for bids. 


